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Armed Robbery Suspect On the Run
(KAIR)--An armed robbery suspect remains on the run, and Saint Joseph Police
are seeking public help in making an arrest.

KQ2-TV reports the alleged crime happened around 2:20 Thursday morning,
near the intersection of King Hill and Lake Avenues.

It was there that investigators say a man was robbed at gunpoint.

Reported stolen in the robbery was a white 2000 F-150 pickup truck.

The victim was not hurt.

Anyone with information about the crime should call police at (816) 238-TIPS.
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